
 

 

 

 

 

December 12, 1996 

 

Mary Ellen Roy, Esq. 

Phelps Dunbar, LLP 

Texaco Center 

400 Poydras Street  

New Orleans, LA 70130-3245 

 

Dear Mary Ellen: 

 

I am enclosing a courtesy copy of our Fifth Circuit appellate brief in Connick v. United States.  The 

brief was written by Art Goldberg of the Justice Department.  Feel free to call if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and Associate Director for 

   Research and Analysis    

 

Enclosures 


